CITY COUNCIL OF TALLADEGA
CITY COUNCIL CALLED MEETING
October 27, 2021 — 10:00 am

The City Council of the City of Talladega met in a called meeting on Wednesday, October 27,
2021 at 10:00 a.m., at the Talladega City Hall Council Chambers. The meeting was called to order and
the following were present: Council President Betty Spratlin, Councilman Horace Patterson, Council
Member Vickey Hall, Councilman Joe Power, Councilman Trae Williams, Mayor Timothy Ragland,
and City Manager Seddrick Hill.

Invocation by Council President Spratlin.

Brought before the Council was the discussion of a street closure for Halloween. City Manager
Hill stated that the request was not for a road closure but for the parking lot of Griffin’s and Subway for
a fall festival. It was mentioned that the two businesses were requested to contact with surrounding
business owners such as Stampede and Daily Grind concerning the closure of the parking lot. It was
also requested that the Police Department aid in the traffic direction for pedestrians. Also requested was
a waiver of business license fees and tax. Motion by Councilman Patterson with a second from Council
Member Hall for the waiver of business license fees and tax. Roll Call. AYES: All.

Brought before the Council next was the discussion of appropriations for Fiscal Year 2022.
There was much discussion concerning the amount to allot each agency; with one agency present to
discuss their application. It was decided that the appropriations be brought before the Council for
consideration at the Regular City Council Meeting on Monday night.

Motion by Councilman Williams with a second from Councilman Power for adjournment. AYES:
All.

AUTHENTICATION

I, Joanna Medlen, City Clerk of the City of Talladega, Alabama, do hereby attest that the
foregoing is a true and correct copy of the proceedings of the City Council of Talladega, Alabama,
which met in a called session on Wednesday, October 27, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. at City Hall in the City
of Talladega, Alabama.



